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TAP UPDATE

We are thrilled to share some exciting updates about our Thomas Hassall Anglican
College Talented Athlete Program (TAP). As we continue to nurture and celebrate the talents
of our students, we have several noteworthy events and initiatives on the horizon.

Annual Dance Concert- Monday the 11th of November

We are pleased to announce the date for our annual Thomas Hassall Anglican College Dance
Concert, which will be held on Monday, 11 November 2024. This eagerly anticipated event will
showcase the incredible talents of all students from our Dance Academy Program, MISA Dance,
and Dance Academy Troupe. Our TAP coaches have praised the dedication and hard work of our
dancers as they prepare for this competition, and we are excited to see their performances come
to life.

TAP Parent Observations- Week 9 (16th- 20th of September)

In Week 9, we will be hosting TAP Open Parent Training Sessions and Observations. This is a
fantastic opportunity for parents to witness their sons' or daughters' participation in their
respective sports and observe their progress firsthand. We encourage all parents to attend and
support their children as they demonstrate their skills and improvements.

Upcoming Holiday Programs

Looking ahead, we are also gearing up for our regular holiday programs. These programs are
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designed to keep students active and engaged during the break, offering them additional
opportunities to develop their skills and enjoy sports in a supportive environment.

Congratulations to Our Dance Troupes

In our last edition of The Way, we announced the results of our dance troupes at the Platinum
Dance Competition where both the junior and senior teams made it to finals. While our troupes
didn’t place, we are so proud of how far they made it and the excellent feedback received by the
adjudicators.

A big thank you to Mrs Michelle Raft for leading the initiative and for the work of Miss Emma
Isakka and Miss Ellie Bull, our incredible dance coaches. Their choreography, teaching, and
strength-building have been instrumental in preparing our dancers for competition.

We look forward to these upcoming events and continue to be inspired by the achievements of
our students. As always, we are committed to providing a supportive and enriching environment
for all our athletes, helping them reach their full potential.

Thank you for your ongoing support and enthusiasm for the Talented Athlete Program.

Kent Weir
PDHPE Coord & Coaching Leader
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